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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Ultrasound (US) is a standard approach for the initial
evaluation of fetal anatomy and maternal conditions
during pregnancy, allowing for a real-time examination,
and is widely available and cost-effective.

In recent years, magnetic resonance (MR) has become a
useful element in the decision-making process for fetal
abnormalities and maternal diseases in pregnancy, proving
to offer unequivocal advantages over ultrasound.

The primary goals of this Special Issue are to describe the
state-of-the-art imaging techniques for pregnant patients
presenting with fetal or maternal diseases, discuss the
morphological and functional information provided by US
and MR that is useful in management and guiding therapy,
and present new research developments in the field of
prenatal imaging.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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